

Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator

Hi Families

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome back all our families for term 2 and a big welcome to our new families to our service. We provide a fun program each week filled with activities and games and a delicious menu for breakfast and afternoon tea. Come along and see what we have to offer.

Thank you

Pomona Camp Australia

Activities coming up

- Collage Craft
- Origami
- Cooking

What's on the menu

- Banana Muffins
- Carrot Muffins
- Salad Pockets

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



